
MINUTES OF MAY 21, 2024 BOARD MEETING 
 Attendees:  David Schwartz—President   

George York—Treasurer 
Alan Kundtz—Secretary 
Lee Nightingale—Tournament Director 

 
The meeting was called to order by David at 3:58 PM.  The minutes of the May 8, 2024, meeting were 
approved as written. 
 
George reported the financials of the “Bring on the Bling” tournament.  Although a small loss 
occurred, the overall event was nevertheless a resounding success with 30 ladies participating.  
 
Final preparations for the Edward Jones Shootout scheduled for this Saturday, May 25 were made: 

• There are three open slots remaining on the Buy-In side.  Unless filled, the GACC will absorb 
the $45 liability. 

• The Edward Jones rep asked if he could say a few words prior to starting the show.  This was 
unanimously agreed to by all attendees. 

• Judy Nightingale will provide photographic coverage of the event.  
• Corrie McCorkle was called out of town and cannot help with organizing the golfers and the 

bracket pairings.  George reported that he would ask his wife Judy if she could assist.  
 
The upcoming July 4th Flag Tournament was discussed: 

• Proposed payouts and suggested revisions to the tournament flyer addendum were 
discussed and approved.  

• Given the tournament will be held on a holiday, a minimum number of people are needed 
before The Pub would commit to providing lunch.  Alternatives were discussed in case the 
participation level does not meet threshold requirements. 

 
David presented a draft “GACC Inclement Weather Policy” for initial review.  This document would 
be in effect for all GACC Tournaments if severe weather would occur during any of our events.  
Suggestions were made and a revised version will be reviewed again at the next Board meeting.  
 
There has been some response to the letter sent to our sponsors regarding the proposed “Sponsors 
Appreciation” event tentatively scheduled for August 17th.  Three yeses and three nays have been 
received, and one would only like to attend any post-golf meal.  No decision regarding moving 
forward with this tournament will be made until after the RSVP deadline of July 1.    
 
Covering the meal cost for volunteers at GACC tournaments going forward was discussed and 
tabled for later consideration.  All attendees were also encouraged to remind everyone to submit 
any “highlights or notable events” involving GACC members for inclusion in GACC Newsletters.    
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:01 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Alan Kundtz, Secretary 
May 26, 2024 


